
Welcome to a new year at  WES!!! 

 My name is Dan Fantozzi and I am truly happy to be your 

child’s third grade teacher.  With your help, I hope to guide your 

child to a memorable year.  My goal for the year is to provide an en-

vironment conducive to developing and enriching your child’s so-

cial, emotional and cognitive skills.  Parental involvement  is so im-

portant to child’s academic success.  Please take the time to assist 

and check your child’s homework.  Communication is the key to 

success, so please feel free to email whenever necessary.  My email 

address is dfantozzi@wssd.org.  You may also want to check out our 

class webpage at http://www.wssd.org/d.fantozzi 

Dear Room 211 Families,  

                        Baby Face 
Look through all of those old pictures and find a baby or 

childhood picture of yourself.  Write your name on the back and 

place it in an envelope.  We will use these pictures to play a 

game on the first day, so shhhhh. Don’t tell anyone.  These 

pictures will be returned to you after the completion of the game.   

Let’s get ready for a fantastic year! 

August 26, 2015 

Welcome to  

Mr. Fantozzi’s Class 

Important sup-

plies for a suc-

cessful year: 

 Sharpened pencils 

 Crayons, markers or 

colored pencils 

 A healthy snack 

 A box of tissues 

 Sanitizing wipes 

 A favorite book or 

poem 

 A smile 

 A roll of paper towels 

to help keep our 

room clean. 

I grew up in  
Wallingford. 

 

I was a student at 
WES. 

 

Family is very  
important to me. 

 

I am a big EAGLES 
fan. 

 

I love to play tennis.  

I went to college in  
Connecticut. 

 

I have a lot of energy.  

A little bit about 

me!!! 

My dog Bailey 

at the beach. 

        I hope you enjoy these last few days of 

summer vacation.  Please feel free to call or 

stop by school if you have any questions.  

Together, let’s get excited about the great 

year ahead of us.  I look forward to seeing 

your child on the first day of school and I 

hope to meet you at Back-To-School Night 

on Thursday, September 17th. Enclosed is a 

copy of our special schedule.  Please look 

this over and remember boys and girls to 

wear sneakers on P.E. days.   

 Go for the Gold in Third Grade… 
On the 3x5 index card tell us what your goals for Third Grade are.  They can be personal 

and/or academic.  These cards and your thoughts will help kick off our classroom’s year-

long theme.   

My wife and I in London 

http://www.wssd.org/d.fantozzi

